
President:
Veteran’s Day/Donuts with Dudes still need volunteers Sign Up Genius links are being shared

Principal:
State testing end of October went well for 3rd grade
Grade level meetings are taking place-building focusing on areas of iReady growth
Veteran’s day assembly coming up, Mrs. D and 4th grade are busy preparing for it.
Construction finally done in restrooms at Arrowhead
Final fall conference night Thursday, thanks to PTA for providing food for all the conference
nights
Plans being discussed for reading nook at library in memory of Mrs. Merkle

Secretary:
Membership at 171
Information going out for Helping Hands/Educator of the Year Nomination
Committee formed: Mr. Capper, Mary Miller, Melissa Hewitt, Renee Williams, Maggie Myers,
Kristen Shores

Treasurer (not present):
Budget questions available via email, copies of budget items provided

Council:
Donut sales for scholarship going well
Ohio PTA membership, virtual hours available on weekends
Schools are addressing behavioral challenges; have behavior specialists, focusing on lre,
district is involved and behavior is a top priority
Superintendent advisory committee (cell phones, building culture, rapport); also wants to form
one eventually for middle and elementary schools
State wants cell phone policy development
Construction still going on in middle and high schools, parking lots will be redone over summer
District Cavs night sales are live, students are able to participate in game activities with ticket
purchase
Reflections going on and wrapping up, moving to next levels of judging
PTA advocacy (Ohio and National) pressing for safety of students online and gun violence,
working with congress

Committees:
Nature Zone-Fall about Pumpkins went well, another possible event in winter and/or spring
Spirit wear sale-going on, Arrowhead specific, orders due Nov 17
Greenhouse-lots of planting going on
Staff appreciation-lots of participation for conference dinners, planning lunch for teachers on
11/27



Fundraising:
Winter flower sale going on, goal of $3000, already at $700, delivery TBD first week of
December
Pajama pass day coming up, working with Master Pizza for another
Honey baked Ham fundraiser coming in December

New business:
Next meeting 12/4


